



## Dear Customers,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our customers for their business was a supported with your bus door over the last 12 months and we look forward to supporting you with your bus door parts and service requirements again in 2024.

Please note we close from 12:30pm Friday 22nd December 2023

and <u>reopen</u> 8:30am Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> January 2024.

Our last courier shipment will be Weds 20<sup>th</sup> December & smaller postal items Thurs 21<sup>st</sup>

December, please continue to email orders to <u>sales@transportdoorsolutions.co.uk</u>

and these will be dealt with urgently upon our return.